
Maire Buckley 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Maire Buckley 
19 October 2010 1359 
'daveraftis@gmail.com' 
Sonja Smith 
Re: Westland Horticulture's Application for an IPPC License 

Dave, 

Following on from Sonja's reply to you on 15/10/10. 
Please note that the EPA has not received an EIS from the applicant to date. 
However, they have been asked to confirm with the Planning Authority regarding the requirement of an EIS. We are 
currently awaiting their response. 

Regards, 
Maire 

Maire Buckley 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
rn. bucklev@epa.ie 
www.epa.ie 

From: Sonja Smith 
Sent: 15 October 2010 16:55 
To: 
Cc: Maire Buckley 
Subject: FW: Westland Horticulture's Application for an IPPC License 

Hello Dave 

PO914-01 Westland Horticulture Ltd applied to the agency for a licence on 12/03/2010. This application and all 
associated documentation are available to view on line at www.epa.ie. Please note that no decision has been made 
to date and all documents can be viewed at 
http://www.epa.ie/terminalfour/ip~c/i~pc-view.isp?re~no=P0914-01. 

With regard to the EIS query I have passed this to the inspector and will forward a reply in due course. 

Kind regards 

Sonja Smith 
Programme Officer 
Licensing Environmental Programme 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Cork Regional Inspectorate 
lnniscarra 
CO Cork 
Ireland 
Tel No: +353 21 4875540 
Fax No: +353 21 4875545 
Email: s.smith@epa.ie 

From: Dave Raftis [mailto:] 
Sent: 13 October 2010 10:44 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Westland Horticulture's Application for an IPPC License 
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Hello Son$ Marie 

I'd like to enquire as to any decision that has been made in granting an IPPC license to Westland 
Horticultural Ltd. Application reference number PO914-01- 100803 101 509 

I would be grateful for any further information you might have on this matter, and also, if an 
"Environmental Impact Assessment" is required. 

Kind regards, 

Dave Raftis 

Westmeath Environmental Group 

-- 
Dave Raftis 
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